
�  MANZANO FOOTBALL�  

Dear Monarch Sponsor:

     As the head football coach at Manzano High School, I am inviting you and 
your business to become supporters of Manzano football.  We are asking you to 
become involved by purchasing an advertisement in our 2019 game program or 
2019 calendar poster.  Please see the packages we are offering on the attached 
sheet. The funding from your advertisement will contribute to our season in many 
ways. For example, feeding our athletes, attending summer camps, and 
purchasing equipment and materials needed to be a successful football program.  
The biggest support you will be giving is towards the purchase of new jerseys. 
We are currently going into year seven with our current jerseys and other 
programs around the metro area are able to purchase new jerseys every four 
years with the help of their community.  Your contribution and support will help to 
enhance the success of our program.

     We have an outstanding booster club that has put together a packet including 
the information needed in order to become a Monarch Football Sponsor.  Our 
program greatly appreciates your contribution and would like to thank you for 
your time.  We look forward to seeing you at the games.

Sincerely,

�
Phillip Martinez
Head Football Coach
Manzano High School

HOME OF THE MONARCHS
12200 Lomas Blvd. NE, Albuquerque, NM  87112  (505) 550-0825

manzanoftball@gmail.com
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